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           5 September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers 

I am delighted to be able to introduce myself as the new Headteacher at Chesterfield Primary School. All the 

staff and children have made me feel very welcome and I have very much enjoyed meeting some of you too. 

I have been in education for 30 years and in that time, I have been a teacher, senior leader and MAT leader 

in both primary and secondary schools. I joined the Connect Education Trust in January 2023 as the 

headteacher at Delta Primary School and prior to that I was the headteacher of a large three-form entry 

primary school in West London. As the mother of two school-aged children myself, I am very much aware of 

the responsibility that my staff and I have in ensuring that all children are safe, happy and achieving their 

potential. I have high expectations for all children in terms of achievement and behaviour and firmly believe 

that consistency, praise and encouragement are key. 

I will be introducing myself properly at our Meet the Teacher sessions in school over the coming days and I 

am looking forward to meeting you all then. 

I will also be available every day at the school gates before and after school, so please do say hello. 

I know that a successful and happy school depends on all of us working together. As parents and carers, you 

make an important contribution to your children’s achievements and I’m excited to build on the relationship 

between you and the school. I am very much looking forward to working in partnership with the whole school 

community to continue to raise standards and ensure that the children at Chesterfield enjoy their education 

and make good progress. 

Kind regards 

Sarah Roberts 

Headteacher 
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